William M. Salama M.D.
2415 Taylor Drive
Everett, WA 98203
9/12/2009
Gordon Scott, President
Adjustors International
4000yster Point Boulevard, Ste. 519

S San Francisco, CA 94080-1921

Dear Mr. Scott:

On behalf of Saint Mary Orthodox Church of Seattle, and as a representative of the church who mostly
dealt with Mr. Paul Migdal, | express my great gratitude to Adjustors international presented by Paul
Migdal. During the more than two years and through the different phases of the claim he and the team
he assembled was a pleasure to work with. He was responsive, communicative, compassionate and
effective.

During the early phase, he was meticulous in helping the Church present her claim. Later he could

negotiate effectively securing a compensation which the church could not achieve without his effort.

Of great importance, was his effective participation in reaching a settlement for the church mural. His
referral to an expert legal team, his participation in the mediation session, and his advice during this
difficult phase were pivotal in a final acceptable agreement

At last, but not the least, the church is grateful for his generous contribution.

In conclusion, it was God’s will to have Adjustors International, presented in Paul Migdal and his team,
on board during a difficult time, without which the church compensation would have been much lower.

Thank s for a job well done.

Sincerely,

William Salama M.D.



